FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

Dear Readers,

This year in the supplement to the journal Nuclear Technology & Radiation Protection
we have decided to publish a selection of scientific papers presented at the 8" Workshop on Euro-
pean Collaboration for Higher Education and Research in Nuclear Engineering and Radiologi-
cal Protection (CHERNE 2012), held in Athens in 2012. Together with the Editorial Board, I am
convinced that the papers presented, dealing as they do with subject matter at the heart of the
scope of our journal, will direct our readers’ attention to recent investigative achievements in the
scientific institutions of Europe, as well as to the fruitful results of the co-operation between these
institutions, and that these papers will additionally stimulate creative scientific responses which
1 expect to subsequently find their own place in future issues of the journal Nuclear Technology &
Radiation Protection.

I am deeply grateful to the Guest Editors, Professors Marios Anagnostakis and José
Rodenas, for their excellent selection of the papers published in this supplement, and for their
ongoing role in the process of reviewing the papers selected.

Yours truly,

=

Rodoljub Simovic





